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ADDENDUM #T
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May 23, 2018

TO: ALL PLAN HOLDERS AND POTENTIAL BIDDEJ

FROM: TIFFANY McCANTS, PURCHASING OFFICER(
SUBJECT: REPLACE DOMESTIC BOILER AT ENKA HIGH SCHOOL

(RFP# 34-18)

The following specifications and drawings are hereby made a part of the original documents.
Bidders shall acknowledge receipt of this addendum by notation In the space provided on the
Proposal Form.

Bidders are encouraged to use the revised Proposal Form to submit a bid. Changes In
this addendum are listed on the following page.

Bid and construction documents are still available for viewing on the Buncombe County Schools
Purchasing website, RFP# 34-18:
httPs:/Aftww.buncombeschools.ora/cms/One.aspx?portalld=92531&paqeld=316936.

Questions about the bidding process may be directed to Tiffany McCants at (828) 255-5891.
Questions about the project may be directed to Gerald Isbouts, Project Manager, at (828) 225-1108.
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